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This week’s Class Attendance winners:  
Class  1AW 99% and Class 4JL  100%!! 

NOTICES: SCHOOL FUND—please help us to raise funds for school by donating 50p per 
week or £3.50 per half term (all monies spent on your children). This needs to be brought 
into school on Mondays — A BIG THANK YOU!  

We have started a ‘Walk a Mile’ activity 
in school where classes walk the school 
grounds. Each class walks a number of 
times per week as part of our ‘active’ 

school program. 

Welcome back to the new School Year to all our Children, Families and Staff. A 
particular warm welcome to our new children that have started in Reception and 
to those who have joined us across the school. We would like to say a particular 
well done to all the children in  Reception Classes who have made a fantastic start 
to their first Term in School. 

Parents from Reception Class  
Working with their children in Family 

Learning at the Adventure Playground. 
These sessions take place every  

Thursday afternoon 1.30pm-3.30pm. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—Letters will be 
sent out early next week to restart our After 
School Clubs program, w/b 24th September.  
Letters have been sent out this week to  
certain Year groups to attend extra curricular 
clubs.  
Soccer 2000 will be holding clubs after 
school, 3.30-4.30 for children from Reception 
to Year 4. Our Sport & Community Health Of-
ficer is running Basket Ball Clubs on Tuesday 
(Y4) Thursday (Y6) and Friday (Y5) evenings 
for children.  
Soccer 2000—Monday night—Reception  
Tuesday—Year 1  Wednesday– Year 2; 
Thursday—Year 3    Friday—Year 4. 

LUNCHTIMES  
are FAB at our 
school…Reception 
children enjoying 
their healthy lunches 
during the lunch 
hour.  
We will be shortly 
inviting parents of 
Reception children 
to come and experi-
ence our lunch time 
period. 

Head Teacher—Mr GJ Gentle 

We have lots of spare uniform (lost property)
which is in excellent condition. If you would like 
to take a look at our clothing items please ask 

at the School Office.  


